
Lloydtonda Nolan 
15639 Ashland 
Harvey, IL 60426 
May 14, 2014 

Harvey School District 152 
16001 Lincoln Avenue 
Harvey, IL 60426 

Dear Mr. McGrone: 

It is with mix emotions that I hereby submit my resignation from Harvey School District 
152 effective May 30 th , 2014. I want to acknowledge with deep thanks and appreciation 
the kindness and love that has been shown to me during the tenure here. 

At your convenience, I will be glad to discuss the reassignment of my work to others or 
anything pertaining to my current position. 

I wish the district good luck and continued success. 

Sincerely, 

Lloydtonda Nolan, 
Parent Coordinator 

CC: Dr. D. Adams, Superintendent 
Dr. Kevin Nohelty, Assistant Superintendent of Business Affairs and Human Resources 
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